
 

 

 
 

I wish to register my objection to the plans to develop housing in these areas.  Peel holdings are gradually eating 
away our landscape and now you too are determined to decimate what little green belt we have. 
Moore nature reserve is an area of outstanding beauty and diverse wild life.  We need to protect such places and 
use land that has already been set aside for development. 
Warrington town centre, too, has many areas of wasteland that would be ideal.  Wasteland that has no trees to 
uproot and destroy.  Please find alternatives that will enable us to enjoy and preserve these green areas for as 
long as we possibly can. 




